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loe Acorn

From: Joe Acorn

Sent: Wednesday, September 11, 2002 10:32 AM

To: 'Lara & Doug Beckett'

Cc: mviwbpermit@mviwb.com; brenda@mviwb.com
Subject: RE: N3L2-004 North American Tungsten Corp. Ltd.
Hi Doug,

I don't have a covering letter on what I received. I got the Originating Notice and the
Affidavit. Please fax me the letter.

As for doing anything about what is in the package, we do not have a role in that. The
Review Board was not named as a respondent in the judicial review. Only the Land and
Water Board was named.

The only action we have taken in response to the judicial review is to adjourn the EA
until the court makes its decision.

Thanks,
Joe

----- Original Message-----

From: Lara & Doug Beckett [mailto:druidepgweb.com]
Sent: Tuesday, September 10, 2002 11:26 PM

To: Louie Azzolini

‘c: Joe Acorn; mvliwbpermit@mvlwb.com; brendae@mvlwb.com
subject: N3L2-004 North American Tungsten COrp. Ltd.

Dear Lucianc Azzolini - Environmental Assessment Officer,

I recently received documents from Michael D. Parrish of Fasken Martineau
DuMoulin LLP regarding "In the Matter of an Application for the Renewal of
Water Licence N3L2-0004 by North American Tungsten Corporation Ltd." Due
to some concerng, I have yet to indicate receipt of the documents by
returning the copy of the covering letter to Fasken Martineau DuMoulin LLP.

Concerns:

- I do not have a copy of the November 23, 2002 letter as referenced in
the covering letter;

3 There appears to be a discrepancy in the gseries of events noted in
a letter dated February 1, 2002 from Udo E. von Doehren - ". . . then
renewed covering the period June 29, 1977 to September 29, 1982, slightly
overlapping the original licence term; then there was a one-year extension
to September 29, 1988. FollowPng a public hearing, there was a further
renewal for five years, covering the period September 30, 1983 until .

.";  and

- The right side of the letter dated April 12, 2002 by Chuck Blyth is
cut-off.

I trust you also received the documentation - along with covering letter -
from Michael D. Parrish of Fasken Martineau DuMoulin LLP. Does your
covering letter reference a November 23, 2002 letter? If not, let me know
and I will fax you the covering letter sent to me. Can your legal council
use this incorrect reference to assist in dismissing the legal challenge?

Please advise if I can be of any assistance in support of dismissing the 'E?{D
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legal challenge.

>urs truly,
poug Beckett
14305 Westbe Road
Prince George, B.C.
V2N 5C2
Phone/fax: (250) 560-5556
Reply email: whitewater.canoe@unb.ca
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